
 

The ABCP Invite all healthcare workers interested in 
Autotransfusion to enrol in the 2020 Autotransfusion 

Course. The purpose of the course is to provide current and 
future autotransfusionists with the background 

information necessary to provide a safe and effective 
service. 

 

The course runs for 10 weeks and is conducted three times 
per year at a total cost of $300 per student (free to ANZCP 

members). 

Course dates for 2020 are: 

10th February (applications close 3rd February) 

25th May (applications close 18th May) 

7th September (applications close 31st August) 
 

For additional information and enrolment details please contact 
the course co-ordinator at  

autotrans@anzcp.org  
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